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Idaho National Engineering Laboratory 

TO: Mike Falter 

FROM: Dale A. Bruns Dkh'3, 
DATE: February 10, 1988 

NOTEGRAM 

SUBJECT: COLLABORATIVE WILDERNESS RESEARCH 

• 

Enclosed are the items we discussed yesterday on the phone. This includes 
a copy of Wiersma (1985), Fox et al. (1987), and information on the 
Campbell meteorological instruments. I would keep your proposal short as 
as possible: one brief paragraph on the met stuff and another one on the 
multimedia monitoring of trace elements. Since we talked,· it seems that 
you might add one more paragraph describing the unique opportunities for 
research at the Taylor Ranch site (e.g. largest acreage of wilderness in 
lower 48 states, regular access, on-site researchers, and permanent 
facilities). 

I checked with our contract people and the RFP sent to you is still good 
and the deadline is just a formality at this time. If you can get your 
response back to the contract people in the next week or two, we should be 
in good shape. 

It was good talking to you again and I look forward to working with you on 
the project. Feel free to call me if you have any questions . 

n <:,,::::t EGc..G Idaho, Inc. P.O. Box 1625 Idaho Falls, ID 83415 



~ UNIVERSITY OF IDAHO .la 
DEPARTM9' OF WILDLAND RECREATION MANAG- T 

Interoffice Memorandum 

DATE: February 5, 1988 

TO: John Hendee 

FROM: Bill McLaughlin 

SUBJECT: INEL Monitoring Project 

The INEL monitoring project information has been transferred to Mike Falter. 
He, on behalf of the Wilderness Research Center, will finish negotiating the 
contract and will most likely be the P. I. on the project. Should any major 
problems occur, Mike or I will contact you. 

BM:ps / 
cc: ~ Krumpe 

Mike Falter 
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